ENGAGING ALL LEARNERS IN
THE MIDDLE YEARS TP

Greater Victoria School District 61 would like to invite educators in BC to join in a
shared conversation about engaging all learners in the middle years.

Our four-part interactive webinar series will be led by Dr. Leyton Schnellert.
Special guests include: Shelley Moore, Nikki Lineham, John Harris, Miriam Mille
and others. Visual representations by Kristin Wiens. '

315 PM - 4:45 PM

Thursday, Oct 29th Responsive Teaching

Thursday, Dec 3rd Designing‘for Diversity & Deeper Learning
Wednesday, Feb 17th Place Conscious Learning

Wednesday, April 21st Self-Regulated & Social Emotional Learning

For more information please contact:

REGISTER HERE:
LE .SD61.BC.CA/WEBIN
Tammy Renyard - trenyard@sd61.hc.ca
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